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18th June 2021 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
As part of the National Curriculum, your child will be taking part in some RSE lessons here at school; taught by 
the school nurse. The lessons require children to watch DVD footage from a scheme recommended by the 
school nurses.   
 
We would like to give you an opportunity to come into school on Tuesday 22nd June at 2:30pm to watch the 
DVD and view the content of the lesson which will take place on Friday 25th June, prior to your child watching 
this.  The session will also be useful for you to ask any questions or clarify any queries you have in relation to 
the delivery of these sessions.  Please be assured that all the content shown reinforces the lessons taught and 
during the teaching of the lesson ‘Conception and Birth’ the school nurse will be present to deliver the lesson. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Miss Causer and Miss Garrington    
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Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 


